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ZACH CASTEEN IS OUR NEW YOUTH MINISTRY LEADER!

	The session voted unanimously on Tuesday, May 16, to hire Zach Casteen as our Youth Ministry Leader.  Zach is a child of the Wallace Presbyterian Church.  A graduate of Campbell University (B.A., Mass Communication, Broadcast Media), Zach is the owner/operator of Casteen Custom Woodwork.  He and his wife, Andrea (a teacher at Wallace Elementary School) have two daughters, Adlyn Jo and Clara Gray.
	Zach is an elder in the Wallace Presbyterian Church and an active member of the Chancel Choir.  He has also worked enthusiastically with the Junior and Senior High Youth Fellowship group.  In his letter to the search committee, Zach wrote, “I want to be the guiding hand in helping our youth keep the faith and walk with Christ in their hearts.  I am fully committed to growing the WPC youth program to the fullest potential.  It is important that we inspire the youth to learn and share the love of Jesus Christ with everyone they meet.”
	Zach will begin his work immediately.  Welcome, Zach!
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